
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage Two Parent Planner: Spring 1 Week 5 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Detectives 

This week we will be: 

English Strange things are happening at The Heights at the 

moment.  There have been some strange sightings around 

the school and over the next fortnight the children will 

be investigating these sightings and writing newspaper 

reports 

Mathematics This week the children will be learning about measures.  

They will focus on using mm, cm and m and will begin 

to convert between these measures. They will also start 

to look at statistics, considering how to record data in 

bar graphs. 

Topic We will think about what Stone Age people wore.  We 

will focus on jewellery made of tusk and bone and we 

will be designing and making our own Stone Age 

jewellery using white clay.  The children will also start 

their class cave art using the art skills learnt over the 

last few weeks. 

 

We are having a Cello concert on Wednesday 1st February at 9.15am.  Please 

come along to see what we’ve been doing in our lessons! 

We would like to remind everyone that the children need to bring trainers in for 

PE lessons.  It is also useful to have a spare carrier bag as trainers can get 

very muddy on the field. 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 

 


